
NESCA Board Meeting 
Tuesday, August 17, 2021 
 
 
Following the close of tonight’s regular meeting, Chair Mike Beringer asked the Board and Chairs to stay, 
if possible, for a short Board Meeting.  Chris Hoy was also invited to stay. 
 
Discussion at the meeting was as follows: 
 

 Discuss the response letter to the NEN park proposal and suggested NEN/NESCA get-together 
that was originally composed in July but not yet sent. 

 Confirmed that a vote was taken at the July meeting to send the response letter. 
 The Board approved sending the letter to NEN Chair Lynn Takata, with a cc to Lisa Anderson-

Ogilvie and all NESCA Board members.   
 NESCA Chair Mike Beringer will send the letter on Wednesday, August 18. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:30 PM. 
 
Submitted by: 
Teri Lupoli 
NESCA  
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
Attending: 
NESCA Board: Mike Beringer, Marilyn Moritz, Lynn Cardiff, Eli Brody, Teri Lupoli 
NESCA Chair:  Ian Johnson, Land Use 
Guest:  Chris Hoy  


